
 

 

 

May 12, 2015 

Dear San Clemente Sunrise Rotary Club, 

 

Thank you very much for your contribution of $3,000.00 to the Ocean Institute Adopt-A-

Class program. This donation sponsored the 3rd grade classes (120 students) from Las 

Palmas Elementary School in San Clemente on their field trips to the Ocean Institute on 

May 11th, 15th, & 18th.   

The $3000 contribution was paid in full on November 18, 2014 (Check # 1303). 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Shira Greenbaum 
Adopt-A-Class Manager, Ocean Institute 
24200 Dana Point Harbor Drive 
Dana Point, CA 92629 
(949) 496-2274 x413 
sgreenbaum@ocean-institute.org 
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